Cindy Ledbetter <CindyLedbetter@scsenate.gov>
'Imartin@alicemfgco.com’lmartin@alicemfgco.com
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Erin CrawfordErinCrawford@scsenate.gov

John HazzardJohnHazzard@scsenate.gov
2/15/2013 1:49:17 PM

RE: Ethics hearings

| checked with Heather Anderson, our staff attorney on these bills, and she said that it will most likely be March 7th for the first
meeting, but Mae Wilson hasn't posted the meeting yet. I'll check with Mae this afternoon if she is in the office. If she has left for the
day, | will make a note to follow-up Tuesday morning.

Thanks.
Cindy

Cindy Ledbetter

Office of Senator Larry A. Martin
Senate Judiciary Committee

P.O. Box 142

Columbia, SC 29202

(803) 212-6610

(803) 212-6600 Fax

From: Imartin@alicemfgco.com [mailto:Imartin@alicemfgco.com]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 12:45 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Erin Crawford; John Hazzard

Cc: Cindy Ledbetter

Subject: Re: Ethics hearings

Katherine:

I've copied John and Erin to find out when a meeting is set. Both are out this afternoon. Cindy will check for
you.

Larry

From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: Fri, 15 Feb 2013 12:17:33 -0500

To: Larry Martin (Imartin@alicemfgco.com)<Imartin@alicemfgco.com>
Subject: Ethics hearings

Chairman,

Please reference the email below.

The email is from Swati Patel (Governor's Chief Counsel) inquiring about a subcommittee meeting for Senator Hayes'
ethics bills.

Is this request possible? | have also attached a side by side of the Commission's proposal and Hayes' bills.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
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0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Patel, Swati

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 11:39 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Ethics hearings

Katherine,
Can you please ask Senator Martin when a subcommittee meeting for Sen. Hayes' ethics bills (S. 346, 347, 338) is
likely to be held? (BTW, the subcomm members are Rankin -chair, Massey, Hutto, Campsen and Malloy).

Generals McMaster and Medlock and Professor Simpkins want to testify on behalf of the SC Commission on Ethics
Reform and all three are available next Tuesday morning and early afternoon. It would be great if the
subcommittee could meet then, especially since we're getting close to March and these bills have a ways to go still.

I'm sure there will be a few subcommittee hearings, and they could testify at different times, but I think it would be
great to have them all at the first hearing together if possible.

Let me know so | can reach out to them soon.

Swati S. Patel

Chief Legal Counsel

Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC 29201

DD 803.734.5095
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